
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/29/2013 6:29:05 PM
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Transmission Meeting Today 

Yes

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Jul 29, 2013, at 6:00 PM, "Khosrowjah, Sepideh" <sepideh.khosrowi ah@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

As you know by now, I was out last week. Did you follow up with Marcelo?

Sepideh Khosrowjah

Commissioner Florio’s Chief of Staff

Sepideh.khosrowiah@cpuc.ca.gov

505 Van Ness Ave., Room 5201, San Francisco, Ca 94102

(o)415-703-1190

(c) 415-271-2760

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 11:03 AM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Transmission Meeting Today
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Sepideh - do you know who will be attending the meeting today from 
Mike’s office ?

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. ,
http://www.pgi.t4wilbmfll'epm^$ft'»i#acv/customer/
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